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Goddess Of Troy
From 70s ritural performances to the post-feminism of a new century,
Mary Beth Edelson has been destabilizing preexisting representations
of women. Whether in her version of the Last Supper, in which Georgia
O'Keeffe plays Christ to disciples Lee Krasner, Nancy Graves, Louise
Bourgeois, and Yoko Ono; or in her isolation and re-narrativization of
stereotypical images of Hollywood femmes fatales, Edelson never loses
sight of what is at stake in her work: the construction,
representation, and consumption of images of women. This book, a
virtual scrapbook of the feminism movement, includes coversations
between Edelson and such seminal feminist figures as Carolee
Schneemann, Nancy Spero, and Miriam Schapiro. Designed by the artist
and full of 30 years worth of her multidisciplinary feminist and
community-based work, The Art of Mary Beth Edelson offers Edelson the
ultimate control over the construction of her own image in the present
and the opportunity to recontextualize her past.

The Odyssey of Homer
Before he was freed by Neferet, Kalona was imprisoned within the earth
for centuries because of the Darkness in his heart. But what happened
to the Other World’s Kalona? It’s as though he’s been forgotten, or
maybe he never existed at all In the present, Other Neferet may have
left her House of Night, but she has far from given up her goal of
immortality and world domination. As she operates in secret to gain
access to Old Magick, the new High Priestess, Anastasia Lankford,
works toward peace and acceptance for the vampyres of the Other World.
But just as Other Kevin’s broken heart will take time to heal, peace
in that world will also take time and work—and not all of the Other
World vampyres want peace. After all, why should they return to being
shunned by humans, especially when they’ve had a taste of how it feels
to be in power? Meanwhile, Zoey is desperate to help rid the Other
World of Neferet once and for all, and not knowing what’s going on
over there is eating away at her. But, as the Nerd Herd warns, it’s
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far too dangerous to call on Old Magick time and again. As a
distraction, she throws herself into her work and attempts to bring
the humans and vampyres of Tulsa closer together with the first humanvampyre swim meet in history! It’s too bad that something always seems
to go wrong whenever the stakes are high. What happens when worlds
clash and powers that should be left alone are awakened? Can Other
Kevin and his world heal from the wounds Neferet continues to inflict?
Can Old Magick ever truly be harnessed and used for good? Or will
Darkness extinguish Light and leave our heroes broken, hopeless, and
as forgotten as Kalona of the Silver Wings? Don’t miss this second to
last volume in the House of Night Other World saga!

Heirpower!
'Still my fate: always to speak the truth, and only to be thought mad'
Kassandra, daughter of Priam the king and Hecuba the priestess, twin
sister to Paris and prophetess of Apollo, her visions dismissed as
lunatic ravings, is powerless to avert the fall of Troy

Black Crow
Goddess Of Legend
P. C. and Kristin Cast, the #1 New York Times bestselling authors of
the House of Night phenomenon, return to the scene with The Dysasters
- the first action-packed novel in a new paranormal fantasy series.
Adoptive daughter of a gifted scientist, Foster Stewart doesn't live a
'normal' life, (not that she'd want to). But controlling cloud
formations and seeing airwaves aren't things most eighteen-year-olds
can do. Small town star quarterback and quintessential dreamy boy next
door, Tate "Nighthawk" Taylor has never thought about his "extra"
abilities. Sure, his night vision comes in handy during games, but who
wouldn't want that extra edge? From the moment Foster and Tate
collide, their worlds spiral and a deadly tornado forces them to work
together, fully awakening their not-so-natural ability - the power to
control air. As they each deal with the tragic loss of loved ones,
they're caught by another devastating discovery - they are the first
in a group of teens genetically manipulated before birth to bond with
the elements, and worse they're being hunted. Now, Foster and Tate
must fight to control their abilities as they learn of their past, how
they came to be, who's following them, and what tomorrow will bring

Goddess Of The Rose
International bestselling author P.C. Cast brings us the magical,
sensual Goddess Summoning series, which retells ancient myths with a
sexy, modern twist - original, enthralling and utterly unputdownable .
. . Lina's bakery in Tulsa, Oklahoma, is proving to be less than
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lucrative and she must come up with a plan to save it. When she
stumbles upon an Italian Goddess cookbook, she can't help but think
she's found the answer to her problem - even if it means invoking a
goddess to save her business. Soon enough, Lina finds herself face-toface with Demeter, who has a plan of her own. She proposes that Lina
exchange souls with Persephone, the Goddess of Spring, who will
breathe new life into the bakery. In return, Lina must set the
Underworld to rights. Before all this, Lina's problems mostly involved
dough and second dates. Now that she embodies the enchantingly
beautiful Persephone, Lina has weightier things on her mind - like the
formidable task of bringing Spring to a world of spirits. But when the
handsome, brooding Hades kindles a spark in her heart, Lina wonders if
this Lord of the Underworld might be the man of her dreams

The Shi King, the Old "Poetry Classic" of the Chinese
It’s the beginning of summer break, and high school English teacher
Shannon Parker is ready to relax poolside with some red wine and a
good book. She’s friggin’ earned it! But first—a little shopping, a la
fancy estate auction. Surrounded by old folks and even older
artifacts, Shannon never expects to find something that shocks her
down to her very core: an ancient vase, complete with a beautiful
painting of a goddess that looks just like her. And just as she’s
stealing away with her seriously suspicious purchase, she’s magically
thrown into the world of Partholon, where not only has she taken the
place of Rhiannon, Goddess Incarnate and Epona’s Chosen, but she’s due
to be married to a surly (but oh-so-handsome) High Shaman centaur,
ClanFintan. But serving as Epona’s Chosen isn’t just luxury baths and
buff horse-guys. A dark power grows in the wastelands to the north,
and Rhiannon will need much more than just the favor of Epona to
protect the land—and the man—she’s grown to love.

Aeneid
Bloodlust
Recognition of the great importance in Renaissance culture of the
versatile and complex form of the emblem is increasingly widespread.
This series aims to satisfy the needs of those who require access to
texts in an edition as close to the original as possible.

The War That Killed Achilles
Meet the women of Mysteria—and the creatures they fall for—in four
stories of paranormal passion from four New York Times bestselling
authors. Located in the picturesque mountains of Colorado, Mysteria is
a place where the supernatural co-exists with the natural. It’s a town
of bewitching seduction, dark magic, and sensual demons In MaryJanice
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Davidson’s “Alone Wolf,” Charlene Houtenan is the voluptuous local
realtor, who knows a hot property when she sees one. And when a new
werewolf appears in town, she’s going to make a move he can’t resist
In P. C. Cast's “Candy Cox and the Big Bad (Were) Wolf," Candice Cox
may be Mysteria High’s sexiest teacher, but after five husbands, she’s
burnt out on romance. Until a former student—a drool-worthy
werewolf—makes her howl at the moon… In Gena Showalter's “The Witches
of Mysteria and the Dead Who Love Them," Genevieve Tawdry is a witch
with a bad case of unrequited love for the owner of the local bar. But
is his sudden change of heart the result of a love potion—or a
literally breathtaking passion? In Susan Grant's “Mortal in Mysteria,”
Harmony Faithfull is the new minister in town. She’s having a crisis
of faith—in herself—until she finds a buck-naked man in her garden, a
former demon who unleashes the devil inside her

Homegoing
Encountering Kali
Isabel, a world-weary photojournalist, is grounded back home in
Oklahoma, when her car plummets off a bridge into a lake. Struggling
on the edge between life and death, she's miraculously saved by the
Water Goddess, but with one tiny caveat: Isabel must travel to another
time to seduce the legendary Lancelot du Lac away from Queen
Guinevere. Simple. After all, the handsome knight is a dream for any
woman in any century. Unfortunately Isabel is the one who's seduced by the soulful eyes of the wise and soft-spoken King Arthur. But for
Isabel, a deal is a deal. Now, the King watches as fate takes from him
the mysterious beauty he has come to worship, knowing all too well
that any interference on his part could destroy the kingdom he loves.

Forgotten
Eight stories of supernatural romance. Four New York Times bestselling
authors. One supernaturally seductive town where “Desperate Housewives
meets Charmed” (Fresh Fiction). Welcome to Mysteria, Colorado, home to
a vegan vampire, a neighborly werewolf, a pair of sisterly witches, a
demon nanny, and many more creatures that go bump in the night.
Passions run high in this hot two-in-one omnibus edition of Mysteria
and Mysteria Lane.

Mysteria
A BBC Top 100 Novels that Shaped Our World Effia and Esi: two sisters
with two very different destinies. One sold into slavery; one a slave
trader's wife. The consequences of their fate reverberate through the
generations that follow. Taking us from the Gold Coast of Africa to
the cotton-picking plantations of Mississippi; from the missionary
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schools of Ghana to the dive bars of Harlem, spanning three continents
and seven generations, Yaa Gyasi has written a miraculous novel - the
intimate, gripping story of a brilliantly vivid cast of characters and
through their lives the very story of America itself. Epic in its
canvas and intimate in its portraits, Homegoing is a searing and
profound debut from a masterly new writer. 'This incredible book
travels from Ghana to the US revealing how slavery destroyed so many
families, traditions and lives - and how its terrifying impact is
still reverberating now. Gyasi has created a story of real power and
insight' Stylist, the Decade's 15 Best Books by Remarkable Women
Selected for Granta's Best of Young American Novelists 2017 Winner of
the National Book Critics Circle Award for Best First Book Shortlisted
for the PEN/Robert W. Bingham Prize for Debut Fiction Shortlisted for
the Beautiful Book Award 2017

Outlander
The Inner Goddess Makeover
The first book in an epic series. Five months on the bestseller list.
Read the book that started the blockbuster bestselling series by #1
New York Times bestselling author P.C. Cast. #1 New York Times
bestselling author P.C. Cast brings us Moon Chosen, a new epic fantasy
set in a world where humans, their animal allies, and the earth itself
has been drastically changed. A world filled with beauty and danger
and cruelty Mari is an Earth Walker, heir to the unique healing powers
of her Clan; but she has cast her duties aside, until she is chosen by
a special animal ally, altering her destiny forever. When a deadly
attack tears her world apart, Mari reveals the strength of her powers
and the forbidden secret of her dual nature as she embarks on a
mission to save her people. It is not until Nik, the son of the leader
from a rival, dominating clan strays across her path, that Mari
experiences something she has never felt before Now, darkness is
coming, and with it, a force, more terrible and destructive than the
world has ever seen, leaving Mari to cast the shadows from the earth.
By forming a tumultuous alliance with Nik, she must make herself
ready. Ready to save her people. Ready to save herself and Nik. Ready
to embrace her true destinyand obliterate the forces that threaten to
destroy them all.

Goddess of Love
Exhausted? Angry? Broke? The Goddesses are here to help! Goddess magic
is powerful magic: with the help of the right goddess, simple spells
can yield amazing results. In this book, author Jen McConnel offers
spells imbued with the vibrant force of twenty-five goddesses from
around the globe. Call upon Athena for memory retention, Aphrodite to
gain confidence, Persephone to find your path, and Sekhmet to prevent
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illness. As easy as taking a bath or boiling a pot of noodles,
McConnel shows you how to transform everyday items from your pantry or
from your purse to create the magic and life you need. For the busy
woman who wants it all but needs help getting it, Goddess Spells for
Busy Girls can help you achieve love, balance, protection, and
abundance in your life. Remember, there’s a goddess for that!

Goddess Spells for Busy Girls
The Iliad is still the greatest poem about war that our culture has
ever produced. For a hundred generations, poets and thinkers in the
West have pored over, retold and argued about the events described in
this martial epic, even when direct knowledge of it was lost. Various
empires have admired it as a book that in telling the story of the
siege of Troy also extols the warrior ethic, and teaches the young how
to die well. Yet the figure at the heart of the epic, the consummate
warrior Achilles, is a brooding, controversial hero. He is a fierce
critic of those who have started this war and allowed it to drag on,
consuming soldiers and civilians alike. Disconcertingly, The Iliad
portrays war as a catastrophe that destroys cities, orphans children
and wrecks whole societies. Caroline Alexander's extraordinary book is
not about any of the traditional concerns that have occupied
classicists for centuries. It is simpler and more radical than that.
In her words, 'This book is about what the Iliad is about; this book
is about what the Iliad says of war.'

The Risen
As university student Olivia Wells sets out on her quest to find an
unpublished manuscript by Gloria Graham - a now obscure mid-twentieth
century feminist and writer - she unwittingly uncovers details about a
young woman found murdered. Strangled with a nylon stocking in the
mangroves on the banks of the river in wartime Brisbane, the case soon
became known as the river girl murder. Olivia's detective work exposes
the sinister side of that city in 1943, flush with greenbacks and
nylons, jealousy and violence brewing between the Australian and US
soldiers, which eventually boiled over into the infamous Battle of
Brisbane. Olivia soon discovers that the diggers didn't just reserve
their anger for the US forces - they also took it out on the women
they perceived as traitors, the ones who dared to consort with US
soldiers. Can Olivia rewrite history to bring justice to the river
girl whose life was so brutally taken? Even if the past can't be
changed, is it possible to undo history's erasure?

Meet Me at Lennon's
Now reissued with a substantial new afterword, this highly acclaimed
overview of Western attitudes towards the East has become one of the
canonical texts of cultural studies. Very excitingâ¦his case is not
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merely persuasive, but conclusive. John Leonard in The New York Times
His most important book, Orientalism established a new benchmark for
discussion of the West's skewed view of the Arab and Islamic
world.Simon Louvish in the New Statesman & Society âEdward Said speaks
for interdisciplinarity as well as for monumental erudition¦The
breadth of reading [is] astonishing. Fred Inglis in The Times Higher
Education Supplement A stimulating, elegant yet pugnacious
essay.Observer Exciting¦for anyone interested in the history and power
of ideas.J.H. Plumb in The New York Times Book Review Beautifully
patterned and passionately argued. Nicholas Richardson in the New
Statesman & Society

Moon Chosen
A novel of the legendary gladiator Spartacus and the vast slave revolt
he led that came ever so close to bringing Rome, with its supposedly
invincible legions, to its knees.

Mysteria Nights
All her life, Elphame never felt like she belonged. From birth she was
always set apart, infinitely different from her family and the people
of Partholon, because she had so obviously been touched by the great
Goddess Epona. When she feels the call of the ancient and crumbling
MacCallan Castle, deserted since the Formorian war over a century ago,
Elphame knows that she belongs to its impressive walls, fated to be
its keeper. With the help of many others seeking a new home and fresh
start to life, Elphame and her newfound clan begin to rebuild the
great halls of the castle. But after she is rescued in the surrounding
forest by a mysterious, extraordinary, and uniquely handsome man whose
painful origin threatens the safety of her people, she must choose
between the life she fought to create—and the love for him that grows
within.

Awakening to Kali
From its ancient incarnation as a song to recent translations in
modern languages, Homeric epic remains an abiding source of
inspiration for both scholars and artists that transcends temporal and
linguistic boundaries. The Cambridge Guide to Homer examines the
influence and meaning of Homeric poetry from its earliest form as
ancient Greek song to its current status in world literature,
presenting the information in a synthetic manner that allows the
reader to gain an understanding of the different strands of Homeric
studies. The volume is structured around three main themes: Homeric
Song and Text; the Homeric World, and Homer in the World. Each section
starts with a series of 'macropedia' essays arranged thematically that
are accompanied by shorter complementary 'micropedia' articles. The
Cambridge Guide to Homer thus traces the many routes taken by Homeric
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epic in the ancient world and its continuing relevance in different
periods and cultures.

The Art of Mary Beth Edelson
Interior designer Pamela Gray unwittingly invokes the goddess Artemis
when she wishes that a man would treat her like a goddess. The goddess
will make her wish come true by offering her twin brother Apollo.

Goddess of Light
The second and final book in the Beautiful Monster series has arrived!
Liam knows his plan is so preposterous that it will either be wildly
successful or fatal. But it's a risk he has no choice but to take for his sake and for Amy's. If Amy thought her first year at Leopard
Academy was a whirlwind, she'd better brace herself for a typhoon.

Beautiful Monster 2
THE FIRST NOVEL IN THE BESTSELLING OUTLANDER SERIES. As seen on Amazon
Prime TV. What if your future was the past? 1946, and Claire Randall
goes to the Scottish Highlands with her husband Frank. It’s a second
honeymoon, a chance to learn how war has changed them and to reestablish their loving marriage. But one afternoon, Claire walks
through a circle of standing stones and vanishes into 1743, where the
first person she meets is a British army officer - her husband’s sixtimes great-grandfather. Unfortunately, Black Jack Randall is not the
man his descendant is, and while trying to escape him, Claire falls
into the hands of a gang of Scottish outlaws, and finds herself a
Sassenach - an outlander - in danger from both Jacobites and Redcoats.
Marooned amid danger, passion and violence, her only chance of safety
lies in Jamie Fraser, a gallant young Scots warrior. What begins in
compulsion becomes urgent need, and Claire finds herself torn between
two very different men, in two irreconcilable lives. (Previously
published as Cross Stitch)

The Firebrand
The sages of Tantra taught that when we follow the path of Shakti, the
sacred feminine principle personified by the goddesses of yoga, we
awaken the full potential of our own inner energies. Kali, teaches
Sally Kempton, may be both the most powerful—and misunderstood—goddess
of all. Kali—her name means “Black One”—is the original Dark Goddess,
whose hidden gift is ecstasy. She brings both fierceness and love,
destruction and rebirth—and untamed courage and freedom for those
willing to fully comprehend and embrace her many gifts. In this ebook, readers are invited to explore teachings, stories, meditations,
prayers, poems, mantras, invocations, and rituals to align with this
cosmic force of radical transformation. Program Highlights Kali as the
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Mirror of Our Own Inner State Kali the Blood Drinker The Two Faces of
the Dark Goddess Kali and the Ego Kali’s Fierce Forms Kali’s Role in
Spiritual Liberation Contemplation: The Felt Sense of Kali in Your
Life The Tantric Kali: Deity of Heroes The Kali Woman: Archetype of
Feminine Power, Sexuality, and Force A Kali Asana Practice A
Contemplation on Kali’s Audacity The Shadow Kali Kali as the Inner
Voice of Destructive Rage Dialoguing with Kali (a guided practice)
Kali as the Human Teacher A Visualization Practice for Offering Your
Negative Tendencies to Kali’s Fire Unlocking the Hidden Kali
Meditation: Kali as the Great Void

Goddess Of Spring
Pea Chamberlain needs help. Her shoes, hair, clothes, make-up are all
disasters and she really needs a makeover - especially if she wants to
attract sexy fireman Griffin DeAngelo at the firemen's masked ball.
And who better to coax Pea out of her pod than the Goddess of Love,
whom she invokes when she gets her hands on a book of enchantments.
Sure enough, Venus works her magic on Pea, which is what she has been
doing for eons - helping others find love. But who will help the
Goddess of Love when she finds herself falling head over heels for the
same sexy fireman she is trying to land for Pea? Could it be that
Venus needs a love makeover herself?

Ending Violence Against Women
International bestselling author P.C. Cast brings us the magical,
sensual Goddess Summoning series, which retells ancient myths with a
sexy, modern twist - original, enthralling and utterly unputdownable .
. . Goddesses Hera, Athena and Venus have had it up to here with the
Trojan War. So much devastation - all because of male egos. The worst
of the bunch is Achilles, the Greek champion whose powers have made
him practically invincible. To stop him would be to end the war. But
the only way to stop a man like Achilles is to distract him - with
something far more pleasurable than combat The three goddesses seize
their chance when a twenty-first-century beauty named Kat and her best
friend perish in a car crash. In no time, they shift the friends'
souls into the bodies of a Trojan princess and her handmaiden, having
no doubt that Kat will catch Achilles's attention. But can her
independent, fiery spirit match the unquenchable fire of his epic
rage?

Goddess Of The Sea
International bestselling author P.C. Cast brings us the magical,
sensual Goddess Summoning series, which retells ancient myths with a
sexy, modern twist - original, enthralling and utterly unputdownable .
. . Home alone on the night of her twenty-fifth birthday, US Air Force
sergeant Christine Canady yearns for something to cure her loneliness.
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After drinking too much champagne, she recites a divine invocation to
revive her humdrum life. But how is she to know the spell actually
works? When her plane crashes into the ocean, CC's life changes
forever. She awakens, bewildered, to find herself in a legendary time
and place ruled by magic - and in the body of the mythical mermaid
Undine. But danger lurks in the water, ready to swallow CC whole.
Taking pity on her, the goddess Gaea turns CC into a damsel so that
she might seek shelter on land. When a dashing knight comes to CC's
rescue, instead of falling for this dream-come-true, she aches for the
sea and the darkly sexy merman who's stolen her heart . . .

The Dysasters
Collects two stories of goddesses, including "Goddess of the Sea," in
which Christine Canady awakens after a plane crash as the mythical
mermaid Undine, who Gaea turns into a damsel so that she might seek
shelter on land.

The Cambridge Guide to Homer
Unlike the quick fix exterior makeovers that fade when you take a
shower, this insightful and life-affirming journey of self-discovery
will empower your feminine sense of self for a lifetime.

The Goddess Collection
This beloved Newbery Honor-winning story about a feisty heroine is
sure to enchant readers new and old. At her birth, Ella of Frell
receives a foolish fairy's gift—the “gift” of obedience. Ella must
obey any order, whether it's to hop on one foot for a day and a half,
or to chop off her own head! But strong-willed Ella does not accept
her fate Against a bold backdrop of princes, ogres, giants, wicked
stepsisters, and fairy godmothers, Ella goes on a quest to break the
curse forever.

Warrior Rising
8. Challenging the state.

Elphame’s Choice
Encountering Kali explores one of the most ramarkable divinities the
world has seen. The Hindu goddess Kali is simultaneously understood as
a blood thirsty warrior a deity of ritual possession a tantric sexual
partner and an all loving compassionate mothe. Popular and scholarly
interest in her has been on the rise in the west in recent years.
Responding to this phenomenon McDermott and Kripal`s volume focuses on
the complexities involved in interpreting Kali in both her indigenous
south Asian settings and her more recent Western incarnation. Through
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the shifting lenses of scriptural history temple architecture
political reflection and the goddess`s recent guises on the Internet
the contributors pose questions that illuminate our understanding of
Kali while addressing the problems and promises inherent in every act
of cross cultural interpretation.

Orientalism
Game of Thrones fans will love the New York Times bestselling Abhorsen
series. Sabriel, the first installment in the trilogy, launched
critically acclaimed author Garth Nix onto the fantasy scene as a
rising star. Since childhood, Sabriel has lived outside the walls of
the Old Kingdom, away from the power of Free Magic, and away from the
Dead who refuse to stay dead. But now her father, the Abhorson, is
missing, and Sabriel must cross into that world to find him. With
Mogget, whose feline form hides a powerful, perhaps malevolent spirit,
and Touchstone, a young Charter Mage, Sabriel travels deep into the
Old Kingdom. There she confronts an evil that threatens much more than
her life and comes face-to-face with her own hidden destiny. . . .

Sabriel
"I've quickly learned that being the White Raven isn't easy. The dead
are restless and angry, and I don't know the first thing about being a
banshee. Those around me will get hurt. To keep them safe, I must
endure painful decisions. Zane Hunter, the ultra-bad boy who stole my
heart, is one of those difficult decisions. Our souls are
synchronized, making us a compatible duo. Too bad I'm engaged to his
brother"--Back cover.

Divine by Mistake
International bestselling author P.C. Cast brings us the magical,
sensual Goddess Summoning series, which retells ancient myths with a
sexy, modern twist - original, enthralling and utterly unputdownable .
. . It's not green fingers that have kept the Empousai family's roses
blooming for centuries - it's the drops of blood that their women
secretly sacrifice for their gardens. But Mikki would rather forget
this family quirk and lead a normal life. Until the day she
unwittingly performs a ritual and ends up in the strangely familiar
Realm of the Rose. As its goddess, Hecate, reveals to her, Mikki has
the blood of a high priestess running through her veins. And the realm
has been waiting for her . . . In a long ago flash of temper, Hecate
cursed her Guardian beast with a slumber that only her priestess can
undo - and Hecate is counting on Mikki to set things right. At first
the beast terrifies Mikki - but soon he intrigues her more than any
man ever has. But the only way he and the realm can be saved is for
Mikki to sacrifice her life-giving blood - and herself . . .
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Emblemata
Jillian Conrad, injected with a poison that makes her blood both
irresistible and deadly to vampires, races against time to find an
antidote and help her dhampyr protector who has also been exposed to
the poison, while trying to stop a secret society of vampires from
achieving true immortality. Original. 40,000 first printing.

Ella Enchanted
In a bid to end the Trojan War, three powerful goddesses try to tame
the incomparable warrrior Achilles with the love of a modern woman in
this Goddess Summoning novel from #1 New York Times bestselling author
P. C. Cast Goddesses Hera, Athena, and Venus have had it up to here
with the Trojan War. So much devastation—all because of some silly
male egos. The worst of the bunch is Achilles, the Greek champion
whose powers have made him practically invincible. To stop him would
be to end the war. But the only way to stop a man like Achilles is to
distract him—with something far more pleasurable than combat. The
three goddesses seize their chance when a twenty-first-century beauty
named Kat and her best friend perish in a car crash in Tulsa,
Oklahoma. In no time, they shift the friends’ souls into the bodies of
a Trojan princess and her handmaiden, having no doubt that Kat will
catch Achilles’s attention. But time will only tell if her
independent, fiery spirit can match the unquenchable fire of his epic
rage
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